
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 September 2023 
 
 
Dear  

Thank you for speaking to us to provide your views about school. 

We listened to a lot of information and read all of the paperwork we had about you. We 
decided that you should stay at School B as you were settling in there when you talked 
to us, and we heard from you that you wanted to remain there with your friends. The 
information you gave us helped us to make that decision. 

We hope that that you enjoyed your visit to the outdoor centre. 

Best wishes for the future. 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Legal Member 
 
 

Glasgow Tribunals Centre 
20 York Street 

6th Floor 
Glasgow 
G2 8GT 

 
Tel: 0141 302 5860 

ASNTribunal@scotcourtstribunals.gov.uk 
http://www.healthandeducationchamber.scot 
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